
HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM THE LEWIS CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH!

As we look forward to the New Year and beyond, the Lewis Center for Educational Research is broadening the creative vision of our 
students by exposing them to some of America’s most brilliant minds.  In the picture above, world-renowned space expert, author and 
journalist Andrew Chaikin discusses the future of space exploration with students from our Academy for Academic Excellence in Apple 
Valley, CA.  He is one of a number of noted “A List” speakers who have recently addressed Lewis Center students, including not only 
Authors, but Astronomers and even Admirals.  These eminent guest lecturers have fi red the imaginations of our students, inspiring 
them to achieve some of the best test scores in California.  As they reach for the stars, the zest for learning that students develop here 
will help them realize their potential and discover that their future horizons are absolutely unlimited!


